
SCAN - CLICK -  OR TAP

2025-2026 
VFW DEPARTMENT OF SC POLO SHIRT PREORDER
Preorder your 2025-2026 Department of SC Polo Shirt
Shirts will be available for pickup at the 2025 State Convention in June.

If you have any question(s), please contact the State Adjutant/Quartermaster at
843-327-3858 or email to aqm@vfwsc.org.

New Branding!
In Partnership with the VFW Store

https://forms.gle/GKm6KTJyVW1NkghAA



